
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

8 May 2018 

 
 
 
FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 2000 REQUEST REF: 0408-18 

 

Thank you for your email of 11 April 2018 asking for information under the Freedom of 

Information Act (FOIA) 2000.  You asked:  

 

Could the Department please detail a list of any recruitment agencies or headhunters the 

Department has used since January 1st 2018? 

 

I am writing to confirm that we have now completed the search for the information which you 

requested.   

 

I can confirm that the Foreign and Commonwealth Office (FCO) does hold information 

relevant to your request.  

 

The Foreign and Commonwealth Office has contracts with Capita Resourcing to be our 

single supplier for all external recruitment campaigns at the delegated grades (Band A to D) 

and Hays Recruitment to be our single supplier for contingent labour and specialist 

contractors. Since 1 January 2018, we have also used Odgers & Berndtson for a Senior Civil 

Service recruitment campaign that was not covered by the contract in place with Capita 

Resourcing.    

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Human Resources Directorate  

 

We keep and use information in line with the Data Protection Act 1998.  We may release this personal information to other UK 
government departments and public authorities. 
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